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From: fd4reed@att.net

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 2:07 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Please Help People with Autism, Sign the Diversity Bills

July 1, 2016 

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley 

Governor of the Office of the Governor 

1205 Pendleton Street 

Office of the Governor 

Columbia, SC 29201 

 

 

Dear Governor Haley, 

 

I am writing to respectfully request your signature on a package of bills that are an important step to ensure that 

regional center services are provided in a linguistically and culturally competent manner. 

 

This legislative package includes the following measures: SB 555 (Correa) SB 158 (Correa); SB 367 (Block); 

SB 208 (Block); AB 1231 (V.M. Perez); AB 1232 (V.M. Perez).  

 

These proposals have been narrowly crafted to ensure that California remains compliant with all federal statutes 

and that the regional centers utilize cost-effective best practices and outcomes. They have been approved by the 

Legislature with bipartisan support and without a single “no” vote. 

 

Please sign all of these important measures to promote equity and diversity for all Californians who are 

overcoming autism and other developmental disabilities. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

DaVona Reed 

640 Devon Place 

escondido, CA 92025-5604 


